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THE GARDENS ARE OPEN WITH RESTRICTIONS 
 

• We are operating under our reopening plan that is guided by science and prioritizes the safety, 
security, and health of our staff, volunteers, and visitors.  

• The following requirements follow CDC, Calif. Department of Public Health, and UCR guidelines.  
• Our success at remaining open and expanding open days depends on our adherence to these 

requirements. If you are not comfortable wearing a mask or following these requirements, for 
the safety of our staff, volunteers, and visitors you will not be permitted to enter. 

 
Phase 2 Reopening Schedule until further notice 
 

• Due to the need to have gate attendants at all times, open days and hours are currently limited. 
• Visit our website at https://gardens.ucr.edu/information for current hours; be aware that they 

might change at any time. 
• All visitors are expected to exit by the time gates are locked. 

 
Phase 2 Reopening Requirements 
 

1. If you are ill or feel unwell, please do not visit until you have fully recovered. 
2. To ensure that physical distancing can be maintained, admission may be limited. 
3. Group size is limited to 10 or fewer. 
4. Physical distancing of 6 feet from all persons not in your group is required. 
5. Masks covering both nose and mouth must be worn by each person over the age of 2 whenever 

you are entering, exiting, using the restroom, and whenever you are unable to maintain a physical 
distance of 6 feet from persons not in your group. 

6. Please wear masks and practice physical distancing when approaching others on pathways or trails 
or in small garden areas. 

7. Entrance restrooms are open and disinfected regularly; upper restrooms are closed. 
8. Drinking fountains are closed but bottle hydration stations are open. 
9. To ensure that the entrance is a no-touch zone maps and brochures have been removed 

temporarily. A printable Gardens map is available here: 
https://gardens.ucr.edu/sites/g/files/rcwecm4706/files/map.jpg. 

10. We are largely self-funded and your admission donation of $5 helps us maintain the Gardens for 
your enjoyment. Scan the QR code near the donation box and follow online instructions to donate. 

 
Thank you; we hope to see you from a safe distance at the Gardens! 


